
Region scholarship applications open for 2024
Applications are now being accepted for our 2024 Southern Region 
College Scholarships. Each year, we award four $1,000 college 
scholarships to graduating seniors whose parents or guardians are 
CSEA members working in the Southern Region (Dutchess, Putnam, 
Westchester, Rockland, Orange, Ulster and Sullivan counties).

It gives us great pride to be able to provide this scholarship 
opportunity to members of our union and their children. It's just 
another benefit of being a CSEA union member!

Applications available at https://cseany.org/R3

The deadline to apply is March 29, 2024. Please follow the 
instructions in the application carefully and be sure to submit all 
requested information. Anyone with questions may contact our 
office at (845) 831-1000.


